
  
Email Subject: Support for SS Permit Approval 
  
To: supervisor@bedfordny.gov 
CC: info@steppingstones.org  
 
  
Town Board 
Town of Bedford 
c/o Supervisor Chris Burdick 
321 Bedford Rd. 
Bedford Hills NY 10507 
  
Dear Supervisor Burdick and Town Board Members:  
  
My name is _________ and I live in __________. I am writing to encourage you to 
please approve Stepping Stones Special Use Permit on Tues. Feb. 3 without the 
additional conditions proposed by the Town in Dec. Bedford is fortunate to be home to 
this important National Historic Landmark that means so much to so many worldwide. 
Thank you for your consideration.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
_____________________ 
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